
After half term, we will be moving 
classrooms. 

 

 

 

 

I will be with my friends from my 
class. My teacher will be there too. 

 

 

 

 

It’s going to be lots of fun! 

 

  



We will go in through a new gate. 

 
My teacher will be waiting outside 
our lovely new classroom for me on 
my first day. 

 
  



We have some lovely outside space 
just for Acorns and Class 1… 

 
But at break and lunch we will get to 
be with Year 2 as well. There will be 
new places to explore with my 
teacher and my friends. Just like 
this pirate ship! 

 



At home time, my grownups will pick 
me up from the same gate I came 
through in the morning. Even if they 
are not there straight away, they 
will always come to pick me up.  

 
 

This is going to be an adventure and 
I will have lots of fun! 


